
 

 
 

 

June 2nd, 2022  
 
 
 
Global Compact  
UNITED NATIONS 
 
Subject: Grace Letter for deadline extension / COP 2021 
 
 
 
Through this letter, CORPORACIÓN MEDCOM PANAMÁ, S.A., member of the Global 
Compact since 2002, formally requests an extension of the date to deliver the 
Communication on Progress, corresponding to 2021 period. 
 
The reason for the delay is the reduction of our work team, which has complicated several 
internal processes of the organization. 
 
We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to share our COP report that will 
be posted on the UN Global Compact website by September 20, 2022. 
Please, feel free to contact me for any question or instruction at evillareal@medcom.com.pa 
 
 
With best regards,  
 
 
 
 
Estela Ma. Villa-Real 
Senior Marketing and Corporate Affairs Manager 
CORPORACIÓN MEDCOM PANAMÁ, S.A. 
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